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Year 7 Inform and Advise Letter - Confirmed Single Positive Case of COVID-19

Dear Families

I have sent a letter to families of all year groups to advise of a single case where a student in Year 7 has
tested positive for coronavirus. This letter is specifically for Year 7 families to outline what we have done.

We have done a full risk assessment and everyone who has been in contact with the person who tested
positive has been identified and advised to self-isolate. If you have not been contacted, your child can
continue to come to school as normal.

If you have been contacted today, you will receive a separate letter tomorrow, in the meantime your child
should not come into school and will be able to access learning via google classrooms from tomorrow,
Monday 24 May 2021.

Through contact tracing we have had to also ask some members of staff to self isolate. This may
potentially mean that we will not have enough staff in school and may have to ask you to keep your child
at home to learn remotely.  I will review this tomorrow (Monday) and hope that it will not come to this.

Yours sincerely

Beverley Stanislaus
Headteacher


